
Notice to our Minnesota customers
The Minnesota Public Utilities Commission has issued the 
following notice:  

1. 	 Each utility is obligated to interconnect with and purchase 
electricity from cogenerators and small power producers.

2. 	Any disputes over interconnections, sales, and  
purchases are subject to resolution by the Commission 
upon complaint.

Small power producers interested in information (free of 
charge) regarding the sale of electricity by cogeneration 
should contact us at 800-257-4044 or 218-739-8877.

2/2025


